
PHOTOGRAPHIC DESIGN DIVISION 
2328 Farrington 

P.O. Box 222002 
Dallas, Texas 75222 

(214) 637-0596

July 25, 1979

Dr Eliot Porter 
Route 4 Box 33 
Santa Fe NM 87501

Dear Dr Porter:

Attached is a copy of our letter to you on March 5 requesting the originals used 
in the Wilderness Collection. Please take a moment now to review that letter so 
you will understand that our need is becoming critical.

We are sure that you join us in wishing to continue our offering of the Wilderness 
Collection. Please take the time to help us by pulling these originals and 
sending them as indicated on the attached letter.

Best Regards,

Carol Stewart, General Manager 
Photographic Design Division



Meisel Photochrome Corporation 
PO Box 6067 Dallas. Texas 75281

Dear Vendor:

It is our intention to pay accurately and promptly 
all vendor invoices upon receipt. In order for us 
to more fully realize this goal we are asking all 
our vendors to mail invoices directly to our account­
ing office at the following address:

P. O. Box 22149 
Dallas, Texas 75222

With the receipt of invoices at our accounting office 
instead of the ship-to address, we hope to maintain 
our ability to pay promptly.

Sincerely,

MEISEL PHOTOCHROME CORPORATION

We know you will agree that a prompt response Is more important than formality.
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